
Feedback Request on Employee Wellness 

Program 

Dear [Board Director's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance our Employee 

Wellness Program, we are seeking your valuable feedback to help us assess our current 

initiatives and identify opportunities for improvement. 

We would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few moments to share your thoughts on the 

following: 

• Your overall impression of the current Employee Wellness Program. 

• Which programs do you believe have been the most effective? 

• What areas do you feel need additional focus or enhancement? 

• Any recommendations for new initiatives or resources? 

Your feedback is essential in ensuring our wellness programs are effective and aligned with our 

organizational goals. Please submit your thoughts by [Insert Deadline Date]. 

Thank you for your continued support and commitment to the health and wellbeing of our 

employees. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 


